APPEAL: Fighting Fund

As you may know, in December 1993 I instituted legal proceedings
against Gerry Gable and his lie-ridden, race-hate magazine in
connection with certain allegations made against me in the Novem-
ber issue. The following year I issued a second writ in connec-
tion with the February 1994 issue. As you are probably aware,
libel is largely the domain of the rich; legal advice is not only
extremely expensive, but the whole process of libel litigation is
extremely complex, and no one should embark on it lightly.

Although I've had a certain amount of free legal advice, I have
had other assistance which I've had to pay for, and there are all
manner of complications which I won't go into here. The purse is
now empty, in fact it has been empty for sometime, but I have
finally got to the stage where Gable has had to serve a defence.
I am confident that whether or not this case comes to court, I
will win it, and so inflict a crushing defeat on the forces of
darkness, one which may well destroy Gable's ill-deserved cred-
ibility for good, but I won't be able to do this without further
financial support.

One bright spot is that I will be able to make the Holocaust an
issue in this case because in his defence Gable has accused me of
"minimising" it. If this is the case, then obviously at the trial
I will be able to raise the issue of the extent of the Holocaust,
both quantitatively and qualitatively. In this connection I have
a further surprise for Gable with regard to the educational work
I have been engaged in with certain anti-Zionist Jews.

I can't say anymore at this stage because of sub judice and
other considerations, but if you are prepared to dig into your
pockets, I can guarantee both that you will not be sorry and that
Gable and his powerful backers will be.

I am setting up a fighting fund which will not only help to-
wards my legal costs and our publishing activities but will help
provide other, important assistance. For example, on January 12,
1994 I was burgled. At the time, I thought this was connected
with the case, in retrospect this seems unlikely, but for obvious
reasons I have to maintain an off-site archive and wordprocessing
facilities, for which I have been renting office space locally.
As I said, the cupboard has been bare for a long time, so please
dig deep, as deep as you can. Cheques should be sent to me at my
publishing address and should be made payable to Anglo-Hebrew
Publishing - not Alexander Baron. Don't forget that you can also
purchase and distribute our publications and help spread the word
about the cancer of Zionism and the cancer that is Gerry Gable.

Yours sincerely, Alexander Baron - InfoText Manuscripts and
Anglo-Hebrew Publishing,
January 15, 1995.



